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                      Third District Today

The mission of Sons of Norway is to promote and to preserve the heritage and culture of Norway, to celebrate our relationship with other Nordic countries, and to provide quality insurance and financial products to its members.
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Ralph Peterson
It may be still snowing in North Dakota but in Virginia Beach the daffodils are out and the dogwoods are in full bloom.  I am looking at the grass and wondering if the lawn mower should be started. I don't think so. 

We had a very busy District Board meeting in March which was highlighted by a partial lease payment to 3D ltd from the LOV board.  This was the first lease Payment in many months and was the result of hard work by many people.  We have high hopes that these payments will continue as 3D ltd needs about $28,000 annually to cover the taxes and the insurance on the property.  

Don't forget to purchase your Hurtigruten tickets.  I think our last year’s winner’s story is the best advertising that anybody could write http://www.3dsofn.org/home.html .  We hope to put your story on the web this year. 

Our web site hit an all-time high in February with 239 visitors a day.  Perhaps you were reading about the District 3 super recruiters.  http://3dsofn.org/blog/?p=444 District 3 has had the top recruiter for the past 4 years including 2010 winner Terry Francis who signed up 85 members and Kent Larson who has been first or second for the past 3 years.  Another new feature where you can find great ideas is the posting of local newsletters.  http://3dsofn.org/blog/?category_name=lodge-newsletters&paged=2   I hope that all the editors will put their newsletters on line.  Your District Board members will be putting at least 2 new articles a week on the blog.  We also need your reporting there.  

While the District lost members in 2010  some lodges grew  http://3dsofn.org/blog/?p=532   Dovre, Drammen, Southern Star, Gateway to Florida, Hudson Valley, Pleasant Point, Troll, Henrik Ibsen, Fram and Norsk Carolina all grew over 3 % in 2010.   Nansen and Norumbega must have decided they wanted to be on the 2011  list  as they have recently added several new members.  Norsemen Harbor signed up 10 new Heritage members in February.   Why don't you sign up your little Viking as a Heritage member?  Congratulations to these lodges for their hard work.  Remember VP Gail’s words, ask and advertise and mentor and mingle.  Let me add a couple more: “seek and keep”.  We can't afford to lose those members that we already have. 

Thanks to those Lodges who completed their Lodge Achievement Forms.  I am disappointed with the small number of D3 lodges who filed the form.  I realize that only 2 lodges will win Lodge of the year but each lodge deserves to get credit for their work during the year. I hope more lodges will complete the 2011 achievement form and be recognized for their hard work.  

The Rosemaling classes with Vesterheim Gold Medal winner Lois Muller http://artsboard.wisconsin.gov/static/folkdir/mueller3.htm     will start with a 3 day beginning class on September 12 and follow-up with a 4 day all level class starting on September 15.  The information on both classes will shortly be on the Vesterheim web site,  http://vesterheim.org the D3/ LOV web site,  http://lov.3dsofn.org    and in the new big hit  “the LUV Letter”.  You can sign up by calling Vesterheim 563-382-9681.  Call LOV 570-461-3500 to book your room.  Class size will be limited so hurry.   This news is so new that the web sites on 14 March didn't have the info updated but it will be reflected shortly.  LOV also has Rosemaling Classes taught by D3’s own Eldrid Arntzen October 9-15 & 16-22.   The District Cultural Director and the LOV marketing manager are working on a LOV November weekend Genealogy workshop so keep your eye on the web site and that LUV letter.  

All lodges will shortly receive a letter from Asbjørn Lageraaen  requesting that lodge histories be brought up to date for inclusion in our District History Book that we are producing for the centennial celebration.  The information is needed in a timely manner.  Don't leave anything out. 

I couldn't make it to Sarasota for the Regatta but I understand everybody had a great time.  Thanks to the Sarasota Lodge for hosting.  Have a wonderful family Easter!
Fraternally, Ralph Peterson, President, District Three, Sons of Norway                                                                

Vice President Gail Ekloff                                                                                                                       The change of seasons brings changes in Sons of Norway Third District------ we are looking forward to our new Unge Venner site on the 3D website. Do you have lineal family members between the age of 16 and 23? If so, as long as your membership is active, I hope they are a member of your lodge because their membership would be free.   The youth of today are so computer savvy what better way for us to get them connected.  We have a link on our web site where they can go to talk to one another and hopefully exchange ideas about their heritage.  We are currently looking for “authors “to get the ball rolling on the site. If you know of anyone who might be interested please have them contact me.
The membership exchange site is off to a slow start but we hope the ideas will start flowing.   Lodge Vice President, membership chairpersons, or any member anxious to help their lodge membership grow will use the site. Within the next month I will be on the site reviewing the material sent out in the membership packets. Hopefully I will get feedback from you on what you liked, what worked and how to improve it.  The home office has a new membership coordinator; Joe Eggers.  He has been very active with all District Vice Presidents. Joe will be bringing ideas and projects for the lodges to try. The home office will be using Joe to help the local lodges with their membership growth and retention. GOOD idea International officers!  This will be a good resource for the local members to utilize.  Our own Barbara Berntsen has been appointed the International Youth Director. Aside from her duties as our International Director all the  District Vice Presidents and I are looking forward to working with Barbara on how to incorporate youth and membership growth. We know she is busy updating the current programs that International has to keep in tune with the youth of today.
Are you aware that 2012 is the HUNDRETH ANNIVERSARY OF THE THIRD DISTRICT? Please plan an event in your local lodge to celebrate this monumental occasion.  Maybe you could honor your lodge past presidents; put a blurb in the newsletter each month telling a bit about them and /or read it at  the lodge meetings. Ask if those who went on to be District officers if they could share a few words about their time in office and of being a part of “The Tremendous Third”.    We can all participate in making a verbal documentary  of the lodges within our district for the past 100 years.
Alt for denne gangen,, Gail
Remember:     2 A’s  -  Ask & Advertise  -  to get a member.
                        2 M’s - Mentor and Mingle - to keep a member.
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Publicity by Kathy Dollymore, 3D Public Relations
check out the blog on the 3D web ste for ideas and notes from your board

Utveksling av ideer (exchange of ideas)
At the March Third District Board Meeting, our President asked each Board member to give one recommendation on how to reach each of these 4 goals.  The results are ideas we can all apply:   

 

2011 District Goals
   Reduce voluntary leaving by 10 percent
   One member from each lodge to be the designated district web site author/blogger
   Gain 75 new fraternal benefits members
   All lodges make an annual contribution to the Charitable Trust. 
Some thoughts to keep in mind:
· every member is a mentor

· meet enthusiasm with enthusiasm

· feed them and they will come

· have activities that keep people involved

· have someone demonstrating some kind of craft

· publicize your events

· communicate with a personal touch

· get kids involved

· develop succession planning

· inform people of new Norway as well as old Norway

· before a member’s first renewal, send them a card

· successful programs and outing are because two people get together outside of a meeting

            communication, communication, communication
Extract from a local lodge newsletter

One benefit of being Public Relations director is having the opportunity to see many of the

 great newsletters prepared by all of you! Thanks to the Blåfjell Lodge-  Fjell-Ljom Newsletter

Norsk Humor:  

Ole, while not a brilliant scholar, was a gifted portrait artist. His fame grew...... and soon people from all over the country were coming to Minnesota to have portraits done.  
One day, a stretch limo pulled up to his house. Inside was a beautiful woman, and she asked Ole if he would paint her in the nude. This was the first time anyone had made this request of Ole.
The woman said money was no object; she was willing to pay $50,000. Not wanting to get into trouble with his wife, Ole asked the woman to wait while he went in the house and conferred with Lena, his missus. In a few minutes, he returned.... and said to the lady, "Ya, shoor, you betcha. I'll paint ya in da nude, but I'll haff ta leave my socks on....... 
so I'll have a place to wipe my brushes."
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Gene Olson  Sports/Recreational Director
I have advised all 3D Lodges of the District Sports Medal Challenge which started October 1 2010 and runs till May 31, 2011. In the past I have sent my emails to Lodge Sports Directors or Cultural Directors and received very little feed back.  I have change my emailing to send my emails to each Lodge President when they have an email address.  Presidents who do not have email I choose the Lodge Secretary to send my emails.

I have heard from some lodges when they have mailed me a copy of the Sports Medals Order Form which each lodge is to send in to SON shipping Dept. in Minneapolis, MN to order members Sport Medal Pins.  All lodges MUST send me a copy of the Order Form they sent to Minneapolis.  

As stated before, we must give a value rating depending on the size of each Zone to equal out the playing field.  We know that Zone 3 has the largest number of members and Zone 7 has the fewest number of members.  I assure each of you that the Value Rating will be used to equal out the Challenge.

We still have 9 weeks remaining in the Sports Medal Challenge.  Talk with your Lodge members to make sure the complete the requirements for the particular Sports Medal they are going for.  DON'T FORGET TO SEND ME A COPY OF THE ORDER FORM.
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The 2011 3rd District Bowling Tournament end 3/31/11.  You can still gather up a team (5) within your own Lodge and bowl a series of 3 games within the next 8 days.  The Lodges that have bowled don't forget to send in your team scores along with the $25.00 (ck. made out to 3D Sons of Norway) to me.  All will be notified of all results.
Any questions??? Gene Olson 2869 Southwick Dr.  Lancaster, Pa. 17601 mais@comcast.net  (fax 717-569-1861)  (W 717-569-1747-leave message)

Thanks for listing/reading      Gene 3D Sports & Recreation Dir.  
Counselor’s Corner

By Mary B. Andersen, 3D Counselor
I look forward to my Zone’s (Zone Six) Memorial Service each year. It is a way of fondly remembering and celebrating the lives of our dear fraternal brothers and sisters who have gone to lodge eternal.  It is an expression of the fraternalism which is the Sons of Norway. The Zone 6 2011 Memorial Service was held at Gloria Dei Old Swedes’ Church in Philadelphia. Gloria Dei is the oldest church in Pennsylvania and was designated a National Historic Site in 1942.  Gloria Dei regularly celebrates Norwegian heritage by holding Norwegian services on the third Sunday of each month. 

Sharing fraternalism and celebrating heritage, the foundation of the Sons of Norway.  Our Third District celebrates fraternalism at every lodge meeting; some of our lodges have reached or are reaching truly major milestones (Færder celebrated its 100th Anniversary, Fredriksten as well as the Third District will be celebrating 100 years soon).Our Charitable Trust will be 40 years old this year!!!!  What amazing accomplishments!

Providing mutual assistance was the primary purpose of the original founders of the Sons of Norway.  Third District members have a unique opportunity to provide mutual assistance to other Third District members and for almost 40 years, the Charitable Trust has provided modest support to our Third District members; support which is critical to their physical, social and psychological well being.

In celebration of the Charitable Trust’s 40th Anniversary, the Third District Board has designated each April as Charitable Trust month. Sometime during April you will receive a letter requesting your support of the goals of the Charitable Trust as well as support for our current beneficiaries.  Your contribution will mean a lot to the current and future recipients of benefits from the Charitable Trust.

God påske, Mary

P.S.   Remember, no contribution is too small; please keep that in mind when you receive the Charitable Trust letter in April.

Notes from the District Secretary 






         by Marci Larson
The 2011 Membership Directories have been mailed to all lodges and, of course, the lodges that ordered extra copies.  I have as few remaining copies, so if you’d like one or more, please let me know.  If you would please make the following corrections: the address for Jan Link, Social Director of Sun Viking Lodge, is 169 Oak Lake Drive, Spring Hill, FL and her e-mail is ladyjan169@aol.com.  Idun Allenton, secretary for Skaugum Lodge, has new contact information which is 565 Pemburn Drive, Fairfield, CT 06824 and her telephone is 203-338-8188. The telephone number for Nalda Olson, Adopt a School Coordinator, should read: 717-569-1747.                                      I highly encourage every lodge in the District to use the discount partnership offered at Fed Ex Office Supplies that Sons of Norway has negotiated.  I saved more than 50 percent in printing and collating the membership directory the past two years.  It covers all black and white or color printing/copying; discount on banners, binding, design services, etc. and 10 percent off all in-store merchandise.  If you need the national discount number please contact me.    












              A reminder about the District Fraternal Funds Program that offers financial support for a broad range of cultural events and other activities.  The application is on the district web site.  The event must have taken place prior to the application being submitted and receipts for expenses should be attached.  



           Make sure the annual lodge D17 financial statement has been submitted to the Accounting Department at Sons of Norway. The deadline to file the 990 with the IRS is May 15.  These are extremely important documents and failure to compile has serious implications to your lodge.                                                                                                    And finally, planning is underway for the 2012 District Convention and District Centennial Celebration June 20-23 in Virginia Beach, VA, so mark your calendar.  As part of this Centennial the Third District’s History Book published in 1985 will be updated.  But your help is needed! By April 30, please provide an update or in some cases new copy about your lodge.  Asbjorn Lageraaen, the History Book Coordinator, has mailed each lodge president a letter outlining the requirements.  This is very important, so please make sure you submit this information by the deadline.  If you have questions, please contact Asbjorn at 516-420-0658 or asbjorn44@msn.com.                          If I can help you in any way, please contact me at mlarson@northfloridatpo.com.                                                 Cultural Director Kristin Stone








Now is a good time to make some special plans for vacation/recreation this summer and fall. I hope you will consider incorporating some Norwegian heritage in your plans. There are many opportunities for both young and old to take advantage of. 










Group camps for youth and adults afford an opportunity to experience partial cultural immersion. The 3rd District will once again offer one week youth camps for ages 8-18 this July. Concordia Language Village offers youth summer sessions which range from two weeks to a month and a weeklong adult session at the end of September. I’ve experienced all three of these camps and would be happy to provide information.


The Nordic Fiddles and Feet Camp touts “A week of magical music and dance with some of the best Scandinavian folk musicians and dancers in the world”.  The 2011 session  runs Sunday, June 27th – Sunday, July 4th. A mini-camp option runs Sunday, June 27th – Tuesday, June 29th. The camp is held at Camp Ogontz in New Hampshire (www.campogontz.com). The camp staff includes Norwegians, Swedes and Americans.  Families are welcome with special rates offered for children through age 19. 






The Viking magazine featured 36 North American Heritage Stops in the July 2010 edition. 3D sites of note included: The Scandinavian East Coast Museum in Brooklyn (NY), Scandinavian House in Manhattan (NY), the Norwegian Lady Statue in Virginia Beach, VA, the Leif Erikson statues in Boston and Newport News, VA and the Norwegian Seaman’s Churches in New York and Miami. Epcot Center in Orlando, Florida features a replica of a stave church.  Bon Voyage! 
[image: image18.wmf]TUBFRIM: Please remember to save used postage stamps for Tubfrim. Please cut the stamps from envelopes with scissors, leaving a 1/4 inch margin of paper around the stamp for ease of handling. Picture post cards should be left whole. Tubfrim also collects used telephone cards. The money realized from the sale of stamps benefits disabled children and youth in Norway.

********************************************************************************************************
ZONE NEWS
 ZONE 1: Kris Rasmussen Director
 ZONE 2:  Judy Mack Director 
Spring is on the way and Zone 2 is busy with their April activities now that the snow is gone

The Zone 2 Memorial Service will be held April 16, at 2:00 PM in South Windham, CT at the South Windham Congregational Church.  We are hoping that members from all the New England lodges will attend.  Coffe and cake to follow.   The Zone 2 meeting will precede the Memorial Service at 11;30AM with a luncheon to be served.  Reservations are needed.

 Upcoming activities in the zone are -

     Apri l1 - Norumbega Lodge will have a potluck supper with a Scholarship Fund raiser T-shirt contest.

     April 7 - Maine Nordmenn Lodge will will host Jeff Fortz, author, Birkebeiner, a Story of Motherhood and War.
     April 17, - Hartford Lodge will serve a pork roast dinner.

      May 6, - Learn how to grow Norwegian wildflowers in your backyard at Norumbega Lodge.

Zone 3: Barbara Bensen, Zone 3 Director
ZONE 3 THIS  N  THAT'S

IT'S A MILESTONE EVENT!....Zone 3 is celebrating it's "50th Anniversary" Scholarship Dinner/Dance on April 10th, at Nor-Bu Lodge, 2:00 pm.  When members of Zone 3's 8 lodges gathered in the summer of 1961, little did they know the Zone 3 Scholarship Fund Program would have it's humble beginning.  Why a humble beginning, because the initial funding of this program would be based on the cash value redemption of S & H Green Stamps...a redemption value of $2.00 per book, with a 500 book minimum allowed for redemption. There is no doubt, the sucess of this program is attributed to the determination and resourcefulness of those members.  This years recipient is Sarah Dye, from Virginia, and she will be attending Olso International Summer School.  In 1977, Her Dad, Norman Dye, was also the recipient of the OSI scholarship.  Anyone interested in joining the festivities, contact Evelyn Karpack, President of Nor-Bu Lodge.  A roast pork dinner with all of the trimmings is the menu of the day.  Cost is $15.00 per person.

 Noreg Lodge is in the process of reformatting their newsletter the NOREG REPORT, and getting it on line.  The new Publicity Director and the Editor have been working diligently to produce exciting results.  So, go check it out!
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Have you fed your piggy today?
All proceeds help fund grants and scholorships
through Sons of Norway Foundation.

Celebrating culture. Expanding horizons.




 According to Nor-Bu's members, their February Family Weekend at LOV was the "best ever" in a long time.  Mother Nature provided an abundance of snow and cold weather.  While someone was clearing the pond for ice-skating, the kids were sledding down the hill, and others enjoyed the cozy fire in the lounge.  Nansen also had a great LOV weekend in February.

Speaking of LOV.  Go check out their upcoming events on LOV 3d web site www.3dsofn.org.

  ZONE 4: Karin Gudbranson McCadam, Director
    Believe it or not, hope springs eternal in Zone 4.  We have experienced a very long, cold and snow-filled winter, like much of the country.  In upstate New York we have had almost daily need to “dig out” of driveways, even in March.  Fortunately we do not know of anyone who has had to dig a hole through the snow to get out the front door or a window!  If you have ever seen the movie “Where the Home Fires Died”, then you know what that means. However, we would like to share a photo from Oslo Lodge members, Sally and Paul Dussere, who decided to visit a local restaurant in the Oswego this winter.  Paul was willing to hold the ladder if Sally would be the first one up!

    Zone 4 has our annual Zone 4 Scholarship Dinner on April 16th at Land of the Vikings.  We will award seven $500 Scholarships to college-bound youth in our zone.  It was an especially difficult decision this year and we wish we had more money to assist all those who applied and qualified.  We will celebrate our youth and have lots of fun on April 16th.  We end our dinner and presentation with our annual Viking Auction.  Although it is not quite as large as the Third District Convention Auction every two years, it comes close.  Hudson Valley Lodge is hosting the auction this year.  If you are in the neighborhood and want to join us, then please let me know at zone4@3dsofn.org
   The Zone 4 Memorial Service, hosted by Norrøna Lodge, will be held on Saturday April 30th at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, 95 Kings Highway, Warwick, N.Y. We honor those members who have passed on to the Lodge Eternal since last May.  We warmly welcome anyone in the area who would like to come and share their respects.
Lodge Happenings

      Fram Lodge meets April 3rd at 2:30 pm at the Cairo Fire Hall for a continuation of their travelogue series on Norway.  As always it is an enjoyable afternoon and the refreshments are worth the time spent in driving to Cairo.  On Friday April 8th Hudson Valley Lodge has its annual ‘Yutes’ Night at 7:00 pm.  If you are looking for a fun way to spend a Friday evening, why not travel to Hudson Valley and had a great evening?  Bring your camera!  Norsemen Lodge meets again on Saturday April 9th at 1:00 PM at the Wellsbridge Fire Hall.  As always, you will find great people, interesting conversation and culture in this Southern Tier Lodge.  

On Saturday April 16th Scandinavian Heritage Lodge in Rochester meets at 12 noon for  another cultural program.  If you are in the area, then join them in the Fellowship Hall at the Church of the Incarnate Wood on East Avenue!  Some SHL members will also travel to Land of the Vikings for the Scholarship Dinner that evening.  Oslo Lodge members will also travel to the Scholarship Dinner at Land of the Vikings, as this is the Oslo Lodge event for April.  There will be good representation also from Troll, Norrøna, Norsemen, Fram, and Hudson Valley as we congratulate our 2011 Zone 4 Scholarship winners.   We hope to see some new faces there as well.                   Aprilis a busy month for most everyone.                                                                                                                      So from all the Zone 4 lodges we wish each of you “God Paske - Happy Easter” Sunday April 24th.
ZONE 5: Gail Martinsen, Director

March was a busy month here in Florida! Many of our lodges celebrated Saint Patrick's Day at their meetings. They served a variety of Irish dishes such as corned beef & cabbage, corned beef sandwiches and Irish stew. Sun Viking had 3 of their Vikingar Barnklubben members entertain the adults. Lukas and Christian Welsh gave a wonderful presentation on the Vikings in Ireland and Erin Link showed her talent performing Irish Step Dancing. Sun Viking, also, had 2 couples visit from Trondheim, Norway on this evening! They are purchasing a home in the area. Sarasota members learned how Saint Patrick ran the Vikings out of Ireland and joined in an Irish sing-a-long. The Gulfstream members wore green at their meeting to win a prize! Vikingworld showed a video on "Norse Kings of Dublin & Ireland. Suncoast had Irish Step Dancers perform at their meeting. They were so talented! I can't believe how high the boy could kick his leg!! Also, at their meeting they had the Past International President, Jim Olson and his wife, Phyllis. Everyone sang Happy Birthday to Phyllis. 

But, we didn't all learn about Vikings in Ireland. Such as, Tampa, they had their member, Betty Dowe teach rosemaling and Norsemen Harbour had a pajama party with a brunch! Our lodges all have very informative, imaginative and fun meetings. When you are down here in Florida you are all welcome to join in the fun at any of our lodge meetings!

Sarasota sponsored our Springfest Regatta in March. They did such a wonderful job on the Regatta! Congratulations to the Suncoast men's team and the Gulfstream women 's team for coming in first in their categories. The food at the picnic was delicious. The weather was great and what a beautiful park for a Regatta! Everyone had a great time! There were many people from other areas attending the Regatta & Dinner. Hudson Valley, Nor-Bu, Bernt Balchen, Garborg, Hartford and Thor in Minot, N.D were represented.
ZONE 6: Carol Goral, Director
The Memorial service for Zone 6 was held on Saturday, March 19 at the Gloria Dei Old Swedes' Church. Our president, Ralph Peterson gave the Memorial Address and Gene Olson, Sports Director gave the tribute. We honored ten members who passed away in 2010 and Doris Beck led the Roll Call..All lodges in the one were represented. The historic church was a beautiful place to worship together.and honor our members. A fellowship hour followed the service.      Our Zone will now look to the 17th of May parade and the preparations for floats and marchers in New York. Several lodges will host their own celebrations of 17th of May..Spring brings renewed interest in activities and visits to lodges.
.ZONE 7: Edward McCarthy, Director
Zone seven is the new kid on the block but that has not prevented the lodges from showing just how active that they can be. Five of the seven lodges are in the small category but turn out a lot of activies. Hampton Roads is the largest lodge and is very active. The lodge has had a new members breakfast. a bowling competition a church service given in Norwegian in conjunction with the NATO Norwegian contingent. The lodge has held a bookfest at the local library and is in the process of setting up a series of monthly "lodge fellowship" dinners in various local restaurants. Upcoming events will include the annual Norwegian Lady ceremony and the NATO Festival Parade. The lodge has been very successful in its recruiting efforts.

 Southern Star Lodge lodge has gone "Irish" including a lodge meeting that highlighted traditional Irish food. The lodge combined with Norsk Carolina lodge to march in the annual St. Patricks Day parade in Myrtle Beach. The group "Helping Hands" gave a presentation to the lodge on the good work that they do for the needy.

 Dramman Lodge had the privilege of having their installation performed by our vice-president, Gail Ekloff. They too went  "Irish" by marching in the local St. Patricks Day parade and showed the Norwegian colors.

 North Carolina Vikings received a wide-ranging lesson in art and artistic techniques during their March meeting. Perhaps they could paint some murals for LOV.

 Blafjell Lodge invited Len Carlsen from the office in Minneapolis to ground them in the many benefits offered by the SON financial services. This is something that all the lodges would benefit from!

 Norsk Carolina Lodge is the most active of the zone lodges. They traveled down to Myrtle Beach to march with Southern Star lodge in the St. Patricks Day parade and shared in good fellowship with the members of that lodge. The lodge has a myrid of activities going on including language classes and costume making. The lodge has taken part in the local schools "Diversity Project" letting people know about the customs and culture of Norway. The lodge is constantly coming up with new projects to keep members active and participating.

 I have managed to visit Blafjell, Southern Star, Hampton Roads and North Carolina Viking lodges and plan to visit New Bern in April and hopefully Norsk Carolina the same month.
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SONS OF NORWAY ANNUITY MEETS YOUR NEEDS                                                                                    Always have access to your money
§ Withdraw the interest starting from day one                                                                                              No sales charges or up-front fees 
§ 100% of your money earns tax-deferred interest from day one                                                                 Add additional funds to your certificate at any time                                                                                                 100% guarantee of principal and a guaranteed minimum interest rate                                                                     Feel free to contact your local Financial Benefits Counselor Michael Beck.  He can be reached at 540-443-6485 or email at Michael.j.beck@cox.net. Michael Beck, MPA, LUTCF  
Sons of NorwayFinancial Benefits Counselor
President SON-HR Lodge 3-522
http://www.myrealwealthprofessional.com/naifa/michaelbeck
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The Third District has a new raffle opportunity. Make sure you support the Third District with your chances & get ready for a winner. Lodge Presidents and Zone Directors have the information you need to purchase tickets and here’s hoping you are the lucky winner. 
Third District - Norway Trip Fund Raiser:
Raffle Tickets now on sale  to win a Hurtigruten cruise to Norway later this year.

 You can support  this District Three (East Coast from Main to Florida) fund raiser by contacting your President or Zone Director.      

The winning tickets of the two winners will be drawn, July 15, 2011, at the Land of the Vikings camp.

    A single ticket costs $ 5.00.

    A book of five tickets costs $ 20.00

Checks preferred, payable to "District Lodge # 3 Sons of Norway" 

 

The Hurtigruten cruise company has donated two trips of a cabin for two people on either the seven day northern voyage from Bergen to Kirkenes or the six day southbound Kirkenes to Bergen trip.

The winners need to travel between October 1, 2011 and December 14, 2011.  Each of the two trips has an approximate value of $2,000.  

 

Diane Eiker, Main Nordmenn Lodge # 3-664 Secretary, was one of the previous Hurtigruten trip winners in 2009.  A copy of her account of her trip is posted on the Third District blog website http://3dsofn.org/blog/?p=268.
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TUBFRIM: Please remember to save used postage stamps for Tubfrim. Please cut the stamps from envelopes with scissors, leaving a 1/4 inch margin of paper around the stamp for ease of handling. Picture post cards should be left whole. Tubfrim also collects used telephone cards. The money realized from the sale of stamps benefits disabled children and youth in Norway.
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The SON Foundation has given out multiple awards and grants this year
to individual Lodges for special events, activities and for the Communities
they are in. The SON Foundation also helps with hardship and other 
special needs after disasters or crisis
. 
                                             ***************************************
Are you looking for a sight straight from the Middle Ages? Well, look no further than Philippe Park in Safety Harbor on May 21nd, 2010 (10:00 am) where Vikings will rule Tampa Bay much like they ruled the seas of Scandinavia long long ago. Suncoast Lodge 562 Sons of Norway will be holding its 30th annual Syttende Mai Regatta (17th of May) with Viking long boat races and a feasting among friends. Fear not that non Vikings will be feasted upon for this is an event to commemorate the Norway’s Constitution Day adopted on May 17th, 1814. Sweden fought against Norway’s independence until 1905. To celebrate that historic date the local Sons of Norway lodges from around the state gather to race their Viking ship replicas filled with “middle age” crewmen and crewwomen on to victory and state bragging rights. There will be no pillaging or plundering due to county park restrictions, however, there will be plenty of Scandinavian culture to go around and plenty else to capture the curiosity of those unfamiliar with the Vikings of old.  Join us for the 30th ANNUAL SUNCOAST LODGE SYTTENDE MAI REGATTA  For additional information, please contact Chris Taylor @ 727-510-3195
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^

[image: image24.wmf]THE ANNUAL JOHN KARLSEN GOLF TOURNAMENT At LAND OF THE VIKINGS

Dear Brothers and Sisters:
We are looking for Lodges and individuals to sponsor the annual John Karlsen Golf Tournament at Land of the Vikings scheduled for May 20 - 22.  The net proceeds will be donated to LOV.
We are asking each Lodge or individual to be a Tee sponsor at $25.00 each.

A sign with your Lodge or individuals name will be posted at your tee and will also be on display at Land of the Vikings. Please send your check made out to Land of the Vikings and mail to: 

Mr. Kenneth Gundersen--374 Demorest Ave.--Staten Island, NY 10314-2162
                  Fraternally, Audun Gythfeldt, Kenneth Gundersen, Doris Beck, Golf Tournament committee 
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This land is your land, this land is my land. Come and enjoy, bring your family & friends. You don’t have to be a member to enjoy all that LOV has to offer. Be sure to check out Lov on the 3d web site www.3dsofn.org 

We are working on getting woodcarvers back the same 2 weeks so many of you can car pool or share rooms. If you have a friend or mate that would like to come and work on another craft such as quilting, woodcarving, or any other craft there is room for most anything. Just check with Bev when you call.  
Zone 4 Scholarship Dinner April 15th –17th  

Fly Fishing May 13-15 

Omholt Reunion June 17-19  

Berntsen Reunion June 17-19 
Youth camp July 4th –10th And 11th-16th  
Applications on line http://3dsofn.org/forms/documents/youthcampapplication.pdf 
Fly Fishing Camp July 18-23rd 
Sports for health July 24th –31st  

If you have information you would like to see in future LOV letters for your event please contact me 

Sally Abrahamson uffdamobile@yahoo.com 

Land of the Vikings   1st Lobsterfest     June 3-5, 2011 
Stay for the weekend and the Lobsterfest is included in your food package. The Lobsterfest will be held on Saturday the 4th at 1:30 Meal will include potato, corn on the cob, salad and rolls and of course dessert 

Extra Lobsters will be $10 each Don’t eat Lobster? Ask for a steak or chicken on the BBQ Hot dogs and Hamburgers available for the kids Take advantage of our extra day rate ($40/n + $10 extra adult) and 

come a day early or stay an extra day Please make your reservations early and let Bev know if you want Lobster, (and how many) Steak or Chicken  Also how many adults or kids are coming 

Managers: Beverly and Rick Budrick   457 Big Valley Road   Susquehanna, PA 18847 

Phone 570-461-3500   http://lov.3dsofn.org      vikingland@tds.net 

Lov’s new Rates- $65single/n for the 1st 2 night’s lodging then $40 single/n for each additional night. ($10 extra for additional adults) Meals extra.
Vesterheim comes East To LOV 

Lois Mueller, Vesterheim Gold Medalist, teacher and writer, will be teaching the Telemark style of Rosemaling this September. 

Call Vesterheim to reserve - as classes are limited 

Diane Weston - 563-382-9681 dweston@vesterheim.org 

September 12 -3 day Beginner class $250 for members 

September 15 - 4 day all level class $300 for members 

Be sure to also call LOV to reserve your room 570-461-3500 

Classes are 9 am -5 pm with an hour for lunch 

There will be an additional materials fee for each class that will be paid directly to Lois 

Students have the option to earn their Cultural Skills Medal for Rosemaling in these classes 
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Dear Fellow SON District 3 Members,

Enclosed please find a copy of the District 3 Youth Camp application.  Please copy the application and distribute

 to your lodge membership.

An active cultural camp program is being planned with adult supervision at all times. The camp is held at the 

Third District property Land of the Vikings (LOV) in Sherman, PA. The LOV managers, Bev and Rick Budrick, have

planned a pleasing menu for the campers. You  would be amazed to see what is consumed!

Campers will attend morning classes for Norwegian language, rosemaling, wood working, hardanger  and other skills.  During the afternoon the campers can swim, hike, participate in a variety of athletic activities, fish, do crafts, cook and learn about our Viking heritage to name a few of the activities. The evening brings an opportunity to form lasting friendships with a talent show, films, folk dancing, games and much more.Campers find their week at LOV vanishes in a flash. It is one of the highlights of their year. Encourage your youth to build memories with us.

*************************IMPORTANT****************************

If you need directions to LOV or if you find it difficult to transport your child to and from camp, send a request with your application and a map. A list of campers in your area will be included with your medical forms. Remember it is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to provide transportation. Do not call camp and expect us to set up a ride for your child.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

The safety of the children attending Youth Camp is paramount to the District 3 Officers and Board.  Therefore, to help in this effort, the District Board approved these rules for campers attending Youth Camp.

· Campers retire to their rooms at 9:30 p.m.

· Lights are out at 10 p.m.

· No camper will be allowed outside his/her room after lights are out

without permission.

· Campers will not be permitted outside the facility after they retire to their rooms.

Each camper is responsible for him/herself. If a camper is discovered outside the facility without permission after lights are out, the parent/guardian will be called to pick up the child no matter what the time.

Each camper must mail this signed form back with the deposit.  The child cannot attend camp without both signatures on the form.

Parent/Guardian___________________________________

Camper__________________________________________

Number to be called if necessary______________________

SONS OF NORWAY THIRD DISTRICT YOUTH CAMP

LAND OF THE VIKINGS, SHERMAN, PA

July 3-9, 2011     12- to-15 year olds

July 10-16, 2011   8- to-11 year olds

Name________________________________________________Male____Female___
​                                                                                                                                                                                
Birth Date_______________________________Age at camp_____________________

Address________________________________________________________________  

City___________________________________State___________ZipCode__________

E-mail_________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian_________________________________________________________

Phone Number_________________________________________________________

Sponsor/Relationship_____________________________________________________

Sponsoring Lodge _______________________________________________________
Emergency Contact (Name, phone and relationship)____________________________

______________________________________________________________________

Telephone:   Day_________________________ Evening _______________________

Please identify roommate preference on the back

The completed application form, along with a $25 registration fee, must be sent to Evelyn Karpack,     PO Box 318, Hibernia, NJ 07842 by May 15, 2010. The check should be made payable to:  District Lodge #3 Sons of Norway.  You will receive camp materials including health forms after May 15.
Camp tuition is $250 tax included for the one week session.  The $225 balance is to be sent to Evelyn Karpack at the above address NO LATER than June 28.  Deposits are non-refundable if a cancellation is made after June 25. Any camper not related (child or grandchild) to a Sons of Norway member will pay a tuition rate of $300. Non-members will be registered when members have been placed.                                                                                                      

The SON Third District offers a limited quantity of partial camperships to those who qualify. To apply for this campership, the camper must write a full page essay stating why s/he wants to attend our camp. Completed essays must be submitted to the District  3 Youth Director, Mrs. Evelyn Karpack, PO Box 318, Hibernia, NJ 07842 no later than June 1, 2011. 

[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]Mealball Diager ...'5
an:;' o
Pl S, 3=

L
Jarp




 Members of Noreg Lodge’s Cultural Musical group.  Kitchen Crew from Noreg Lodge after a hard day at work.
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Garborg celebrates Mardi Gras at LOV        Carl Johnson teaching woodcarving at Noreg Lodge
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Norumbega Lodge at WGBH auction                                           Irish Vikings of Gulfstream Lodge
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 Sarasota members @ the Springfest Regatta.  

President  Mary Larson is standing in the back.                 Dancers performing Irish Step dancing @ Suncoast Lodge
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                                Sled, Snow, Sun, What a day at LOV………[image: image13.wmf]






Did you know you can find out what is going on in other lodges by clicking on About Us and then lodges on the 3D website.  This will take you to the Sons of Norway page which contains all of our lodges.  Lodge names highlighted in blue means they have their own website; check out what they are doing and if you are travelling in the area, drop in and say hello!!
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